Attachment 9

Eric Porter

From: Redbud Audubon <redbud.audubon@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 1:00 PM

To: Lake County Cannabis Agency Review

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Request for review for Sufficiency: UP 22-14 Blackwell Capital

Management, LLC Commercial Cannabis Cultivation Project

Redbud Audubon has no comments on UP 22-14 as presented.
Thank you for the opportunity to review the project.
Donna Mackiewicz, Redbud Audubon

On Wed, Apr 5, 2023 at 2:35 PM Lake County Cannabis Agency Review <CannabisAgencyReview@lakecountyca.gov>
wrote:

Hello Fellow Agencies,

This email is a request for review for a commercial cannabis cultivation project as
referenced above. Due to the size of the attachments, | have utilized this file share system
and the attachments will be located below for download.

Please advise us if additional information is needed, which permits are required from your
agency (if any), and of your environmental concerns. Additionally, please advise if your
agency recommends any modifications to the project that would reduce potential
environmental impacts. Due to the provisions of state law, it is essential that we receive
your comments as soon as possible but in no case later than April 20, 2023. Please email
your comments to CannabisAgencyReview@lakecountyca.gov or mail them to the address
listed in the letterhead above.

Please note- all comments must be received, even if your comment is, "no comment.”

Sincerely,

Mary Claybon





